
　On Thursday March 30, Mayor Oyama of Miyoshi City and people from 
Miyoshi City Hall visited the head office and toured the factory.

We were able to convey our products and services by providing a demonstration 
of the Transport Robots, a tour of the assembly site, and allowing them to experience 
the safety enlightenment VR.

We would like to express our sincere appreciation to them for coming to our company.

Shintec Hozumi will continue to make further efforts to contribute 
to the community and society.

March 2023

Mayor Oyama of Miyoshi City has an Inspection Tour
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